
top of the dial 

P. O. BOX 6267 ST. PETERSBURG BEACH, FLORIDA 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Norman: 

PHONE 361 -6031 - August 24, 1961 

Sorry our letter of verification mailed out to you on 
March 29, 1961, did not reach you. 

We are pleased to confirm your reception of our station 
between 4:00 and 4:30AM EST on March 20, 1961. 

WILZ is a daytime station, operating on 1,000 watts of 
power with a two tower directional array. The towers 
are 155' each and spaced 155' on a line bearing 175 
degrees true. This puts our directional signal to the 
northward, as we are protecting a station on the same 
frequency in Cuba by International agreement. 

Our normal operating hours are sign on at 6:00AM week- 
days and 7:00AM on Sundays until local sunset. Our 
longest day during the summer months of June and July 
requires our sign off at 7:30PM. 

All studio and transmitting equipment is RCA. The studios 
are located at St. Petersburg Beach and the transmitter is 
eight miles distant in the south of St. Petersburg, Florida. 

We enjoyed participating in your program. Best of luck from 
the entire staff on future DX! 

hr 

Cordially, 

Haz I S. Riley 
Program Director 


